[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Caroline Morrey 
Sent: 07 May 2019 15:54
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: RE: Cedar Lodge, North Side, Steeple Aston - Application Refs. 19/00531/F & 19/00532/LB - Tree Protection

Hi Gemma,

Having looked at the tree protection plan,  it is a bit unclear.  The TPO trees are the priority, but there are additional trees on site which are within the conservation area.  These trees should also be protected by fencing during the development.  This fencing should be in accordance with BS5837: 2012.  

Thanks,

Caroline

Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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mailto:caroline.morrey@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

Please note I work Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays
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Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil
Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC
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